
Open call

The Vessel #5:
The Outermost Layer

Students, artists, curators, art professionals, critics, writers, and craft 
enthusiasts are invited to submit proposals for the fifth issue of the 
online magazine The Vessel. The issue is edited by artists Camilla Luihn 
and Agnieszka Knap, and will highlight metal and jewellery art.

The issue will be produced by Norwegian Crafts in collaboration with 
the editors and the selected contributors, and it will be launched during 
Munich Jewellery Week in 2023.

Your ½ page proposal could be for:
-	 An essay, interview, or article about or related to
	 art jewellery, or metal 
-	 A short video (interview, presentation, or conversation)
-	 An audio-visual presentation (sound + images) 
-	 An online exhibition, photo series, or artist presentation

Send your proposal  to: tk@norwegiancrafts.no, email subject: “Open Call 5”. 

See the full open call at: norwegiancrafts.no/opportunities

Proposal deadline: 19 December 2022


